Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

October 2, 2014
Phil Mocek
MuckRock News Dept MR 13565
PO Box 55819 Boston, MA 02205-5819

Also by email to 13565-56816707@requests.muckrock.com

FOIA Control No. 2014-671

Dear Mr. Mocek:

This is in reply to your email dated September 26, 2014, in which you invoke the Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) (5 U.S.C. 552), seeking “all equipment authorizations granted to Harris
Corporation by the Federal Communications Commission that contain conditions including a
requirement that state and local law enforcement agencies must complete one or more non-
disclosure agreements with the Federal Bureau of Investigation prior to acquisition and/or use of
the authorized equipment.”

We do not require that state and local law enforcement agencies have to complete one or more
non-disclosure agreements with the Federal Bureau of Investigation prior to acquisition and/or
use of the authorized equipment. We have no documents responsive to your request.

If you consider this to be a denial of your FOIA request, you may seek review of this decision by

filing an application for review with the Office of General Counsel within 30 days of the date of
this letter. See 47 C.F.R. § 0.461(j).

Sincerely,
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Julius P. Knapp
Chief
Office of Engineering & Technology

cc: FOIA Office




